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Executive Board meeting 1 March 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fifth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of an assessment made by the European Data Protection Supervisor on a 
personal data breach that occurred in 2020. The Executive Board discussed the recommendations made 
by the European Data Protection Supervisor. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for an updated Eurojust contribution on the e-evidence 
legislative proposals.  

The Executive Board discussed the update of the overview of case-law by the Court of Justice of the 
European Union on the European Arrest Warrant, and its intended (public) dissemination. 

The Executive Board discussed suggested changes to the JITs funding programme in 2021, in particular on 
the new rules devised by the JITs Network Secretariat to implement Article 64(2) of the Eurojust 
Regulation, i.e funding without a call for proposals. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to create a working group on victims’ rights. 

The Executive Board approved a proposed reply to CEPOL’s request for comments on its Single 
Programming Document 2022-2024 and work programme 2022. 

The Executive Board discussed the requests to Eurojust to participate in the ‘Study on Strengthening the 
fight against organised crime: Assessing the legislative framework’ and the ‘Study to support the 
preparation of an impact assessment on EU policy initiatives facilitating cross-border law enforcement 
cooperation’. 


